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NSEA SEEKS AMENDMENT TO AB65 

 
The Nevada State Education Association has been the voice of Nevada educators for over 120 years. 
 
NSEA seeks an amendment to AB65 in Section 10 and 11 related to the year immediately following the school 
year in which a postprobationary teacher receives a second consecutive evaluation designating their 
performance as highly effective. 
 
Currently, teachers who have two consecutive highly effective evaluations do not have an evaluation in the 
following year. Language in AB65 would allow that teacher or their administrator conducting an observation to 
trigger an evaluation. NSEA believes this evaluation should only occur if agreed to by the teacher and their 
administrator conducting the observation. 


